
Beginning level language courses in 
Indonesian 101 and Vietnamese 101 will 
be offered at KCC starting in Fall 2015.  

For more information about the language 
programs, contact: Professor Nāwa‘a 
Napoleon <nawaa@hawaii.edu>  
Chair, KCC Languages, Linguistics and 
Literature department.

KCC invites you to begin your journey to two of 
the most dynamic countries in Southeast Asia… 

INDONESIA and VIET NAM!

Coming this Fall to Kapi‘olani Community College

Please note 
the KCC fall 
enrollment 
deadline  
is July 15, 
2015.
For KCC admission information, visit http://www.kapiolani.hawaii.edu/admissions/
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